
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

REGARDING USE OF PUBLIC SPACE 

AT EVENT COMPLEX 

    

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Commission within and for the City of 

Deadwood, State of South Dakota, at a regular meeting to be held January 16, 2024 in the 

Commission Room at 102 Sherman Street, Deadwood, South Dakota, will at 5:00 p.m. or 

soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, will consider the following requests: 

 

Occupy 600 sf of public space near the PRV building at the Deadwood Event Complex 

for CommNet Cellular Inc.    

 

Any person interested in the approval or rejection of such transfer request may appear and 

be heard or file with the City Finance Office their written statement of approval or 

disapproval. 

 

 

Dated this 2nd day of January, 2024.  

 

CITY OF DEADWOOD 

/s/ Jessicca McKeown, Finance Officer 

 

Publish B.H. Pioneer:  January 4, 2024  

 


